
Dear Rev. Geber, 
  
Thank you for your prayerful letter expressing solidarity with the people of Lebanon. Your words of 
support are deeply appreciated during this challenging time. We share your concern and sorrow over 
the ongoing violence in our region, particularly the devastating impact it has had on Lebanon. The 
loss of innocent lives, displacement, and destruction of homes have created immense suffering. It is 
time to learn that lasting peace and justice cannot come through wars and violence. We pray that 
peace may prevail. 
We value our relationship through ACO and its historical role in supporting our inflicted people since 
World War I. 
Blessings 
Joseph 
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